
 

SUNSHINE KIDS MCMURRAY L;OCATION  

I am so very excited to share that our Ms. Amber is going to be starting a new program with our 

preschoolers during the month of June. She is focusing on teaching social and emotional development 

with them. After receiving feedback from all of the local kindergarten teachers, social and emotional 

skills is something that those entering school are lacking and they strongly encourage us as childcare 

providers to start implementing more of these skills within our classrooms. So now we present-

Feeling and Dealing with Ms. Amber. We are so very excited for her to bring this opportunity in the 

classroom for the preschoolers to learn and develop from.  

School is out for summer!!! Canon Mac and Chartiers finished up the last week of May. Peters last day 

is Thursday, May 5, 2025.  

JUST A REMINDER to all of those who will be taking the Sunshine Kids Graduation Stage this year-

Mabi, Jack, Kenzie, Jimmy, Evelyn, Trey, Arden, Mayley, Josey, Gavin and Rhett. We will be 

celebrating you all on Friday, June 6th at 6:30pm at our center. It is so hard to believe that these 

kiddos are off to kindergarten when they were just in the infant room with Ms Amy last week.  

Another big celebration this month is for Sunshine Kids. Sunshine Kids celebrates its 30th birthday on 

June 12th. That day will be a party day in the centers. Celebration details are coming soon.  

We can’t forget about those dads in our life! Donuts for dad will be held on Friday, June 13th. Dads-

give yourself a few extra minutes in the morning to share a donut with your little one. Happy Fathers 

Day from us at Sunshine Kids.  

It is officially the start of summer everyone!! Enjoy the sunshine, eat popsicles, go swimming and 

simply make memories! They are only a little once!  

Have a great month!!  


